March 12, 2004

Name

Address

City, State, Zip

Dear Fellow Senior,

This time of year we are all thinking about one thing – May 8th.  Yet, we have some business to take care of before we say our goodbyes to Longwood.  Since your freshman year you have seen, or have taken part in, many traditions here at Longwood.  I am writing to remind you about a tradition in which the class of 2004 can make a difference on our campus.  
Senior Challenge is a tradition at Longwood where seniors make their first gift back to Longwood through a gift to the Annual Fund, expressing their appreciation for the education and experiences that Longwood has provided to us.  Already, over 100 members of our class have contributed more than $3,000 toward this effort.  However, we need the support and interest from all seniors to accomplish our goals, and we haven’t heard from you yet.  Time is running out – and that is why I am writing to you today!
Making a gift to Senior Challenge is easy!  Simply use the enclosed pledge card to indicate the amount of your gift, as well as your fund designation.  Your participation, not the amount of your donation, is what counts.  And with the ability to restrict your donation to the Class of 2004 project (a senior area on Brock Commons), the three Colleges, the Longwood Fund, the Athletics department, or to hundreds of other programs on campus, you have the opportunity to make a difference in the areas of your interest (unfortunately, SGA-sponsored organizations are not included as possible options).
Remember, with a gift to Senior Challenge 2004, you will receive:

· Three spaces to honor or memorialize someone in the In Honor listing to be distributed at commencement (see back of pledge card);

· An entry to win an official Longwood University captain’s chair, a $300 value;

· Invitations to a Wine and Cheese reception at President Cormier’s house during Senior Week;

· And for those who make an extra effort with a gift of $25 or more, an official Class of 2004 mug, good for discounts at Class of 2004 events at local restaurants.

I hope you will participate with me in this worthy project, and I look forward to announcing the largest senior gift ever at commencement in May.  Thank you for your support!

In the blue and white spirit,

Monica Sober

2004 Senior Class President   

P.S.  All gifts must be received by April 2nd  in order to be included in the “In Honor” publication at commencement.  Please send in your gift today!
